
Subject: Elephant in the Room webinar: How Veronica, single mom, group 
home, now drives a Tesla + Several more case studies...

Wednesday, at 8 PM Eastern, we've got the incredible OMG Elephant in 
the Room webinar.

OMG stands for One Man Gang (or One Woman Gang!) and is an underground 
mastermind focused on harnessing lightning with the massive return on 
investment from free white hat organic search engine traffic. 

Take Veronica. Veronica is a single mother and when she joined OMG she 
was living in a group home. 

Not long after joining OMG she had so much revenue from harnessing 
lightning using OMG's search engine methods - and so much of that 
revenue was PROFIT, because the traffic is free or nearly free...

...That Veronica was able to move into her own home!

But she didn't stop there. In a very recent update we found out that 
Veronica now drives a Tesla!

You can hear from Veronica in her own words here, including her 
triumphant update, on the page where you'll sign up for Wednesday's 8 
PM Eastern webinar:

LINK

Here's a another case study:

Meet Scott - he was working as a military contractor in Afghanistan - 
when he found out his wife was pregnant and had cancer. Scott knew he 
needed to change his stars.

And that's exactly what he did. In the next 60-days he used OMG's step 
by step, over the shoulder training to start harnessing lightning - 
controlling free traffic.

Scott decided to use that traffic for clients. By the end of that 60-
days Scott was already making enough money to tell his boss to take a 
hike.

When Scott's friend, Nick, found out that Scott wasn't coming back to 
Afghanistan, and he saw Scott buying a new house and a new Ford F150, 
Nick got curious.

Scott told Nick about OMG. And now Nick is working from home, the same 
as Scott.

Scott and Nick decided it was time to BUILD. And their lives, and 



their families lives, will never be the same.

That's the kind of change that I'm talking about for 2019.

It's time to harness lightning! Which is what the State of Digital 
Marketing 2019 webinar is all about.

Here's the link to register:

LINK

See you on the webinar!

NAME

P.S, Once you sign up you'll be dropped off at a thank you page with a 
25-minute power-packed video from OMG CEO David Mills helping you 
dissolve one of the key barriers standing in the way of your success.

You'll want to pay special attention to emails coming from Mike Long 
from OMG - that's going to keep you in step with a series of eye-
popping sneak peeks, the huge webinar, and several wowing bonuses.

Two of the many big reasons to attend LIVE Wednesday:

1 to find out about the eye-popping return on investment that comes 
from harnessing search engine lighting, including real sites that you 
can search for yourself and see with your own eyes.

2 to discover the extraordinary program that David, Mike and their 
team have put together at OMG!


